MR. WYBREW

cc. Mr. Ingham

PRIVATE FINANCE IN PUBLIC EXPENDITURE

You will wish to see the attached letter and paper from the
Treasury. It is clearly relevant to the seminar on private

finance you are apparently addressing on 18 February.

The press office will also wish to be aware of the possibility

of requests to see the letter the Prime Minister sent to Mr. David
Stevens in October 1986.  This is also attached. For my part,

I see no difficulties about releasing copies of the letter

if there is a demand for them.

11 February, 1988.




